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Summer is in full swing!!  Fishing, yard work, enjoying 
God’s scenery and creations and very late nights (doesn’t 
get dark/dusk till uummmm wee hours of the morning)

What an amazing summer we have been having here in 
Alaska. Although we have been having REALLY warm 
weather for us, we still have had some bad forest fires.  
Alaskans are not used to this hot weather :)

Here at SOAR, I have been going through old pictures of 
mission trips, camps and projects.  It has been great  
reminiscing  about trips that I have been on.  As I looked 
at each picture I was wondering - where are they now?, 
how are they doing?, did they remember the Bible stories 
that were told to them when we came to their place?.  It 
was kind of bittersweet to go through the pictures.

We are approaching that time of the year when I prepare 
and promote SOAR’s Stuff-a-Stocking project. If you or 
your church would like information on how you can be 
involved with this awesome project, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me.

Games with Miss 
Becky 

No game this month :(

What’s Happening with Miss Becky?
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Prayer and Praise

Praise: 
• For the faithful financial 

supporters God has 
provided   

• Prayer supporters 
• The blessing my prayer 

support team is to me 

Prayer requests:  
• God will add to my 

financial and prayer team 
• Additional SOAR staff 

12%

88%

Raised
Needed

Miss Becky Dwinnell 
140 Bidarka  St. #1714 
Kenai, AK  99611

beckydwinnell@soarinternational.org

(907) 283-1961 (Office) 

 (907) 252-5462 (Cell)

Sasha’s Story

I had the privilege of hearing a story of a young man in the 
transition home whose name is Sasha.  Here is more of his 
story………

Recap of last month’s letter: Sasha’s dad died, parents often beat 
him, mom was nowhere to be found.

It was sad to see how Sasha received the news about his mom but 
the Lord helped him through this tough time.  The Lord also gave 
him comfort and peace in his heart. He began to study the Bible - 
Sasha loves God’s Word - he accepted Jesus into his heart, and the 
local church became like a mother for him. The Lord has given him 
a talent to memorize Bible verses. Recently he was baptized giving 
his promise to serve the Lord.

Pastor Anatoly received a call saying that Sasha’s mother was sitting 
in the guardianship office and she was asking to find him. They 
wanted to know if Sasha wanted to meet with her.  When Sasha 
knew that his mother was alive and wanted to meet with him, his joy 
was endless.  She visited the Transition home where they had an 
awesome meeting.  Sasha said  “Mom, I was waiting for you very 

I am still in need of additional 
partners to give monthly 
toward my support.  Would 
you like to join my team? 

Sasha Sasha and his mom
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